
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Sunday, Nov. 24th  
Churchwide Thanksgiving Meal immediately following Morning 
Worship. 
 
Community Thanksgiving Service at First Baptist, Sunday Evening 
at 5:30 p.m. 

 
Friday, Dec. 6th,  

Stuart Calvert will meet at the home of Lindsey Houck 6:30 p.m. 
 

Sunday, Dec. 8th 
Annual Cookie Swap at FBC Fellowship Hall, 1:30-3:00 p.m.  
Tickets: $3.00 
Theme: All Roads Lead Home At Christmas.  
See Carrie Yakely, Brandi Todd for tickets. 

Those who brought soup or Chili to the Nov. 3rd 
meal, please turn in a recipe for the cookbook. 
We have had so many good comments. Please 
turn in by Sunday, Nov. 24th. Please turn in  
recipes to Holly Williams, Kaye Hansmann, 
Shelia Harper or to the church office. Thank you 
so much for your help. 

As we continue in our Holiday traditions, let us not  
forget the sacrifices that are made by all branches of our 
Military. For those who do not get to come home to  
celebrate with family, we Pray for you to have comfort, 
peace and safety as you serve our Country and  
protect our Freedoms. God Bless America!!! 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Randy Harper 256-283-7966 
Dustin Steed 256-282-4733 

Nov. 24, 2019 

 
A PSALM OF THANKSGIVING 

Psalm 103:1-5 
 

Our Souls Are Stirred to Praise God (v. 1) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We Have a Need To Be Thankful (v. 2) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Count Your Many Blessings (vs. 3-5) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Closing Prayer     Jerry Jones 



Birthdays 

 

Sunday, Nov. 24th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Churchwide Thanksgiving meal immediately 

 After morning Worship Service. 

 No Awana Clubs tonight 

 Community Thanksgiving Service 5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, Nov. 27th 

For those who need any assistance from the 
Church Office, please do so before 12:00 
noon. Have a Blessed Thanksgiving Day! 

 No Wednesday night services. 

Thursday, Nov 28th, Friday, Nov. 29th 

 Church Office will be closed in  

 Observance of Thanksgiving. 

Sunday, Dec. 1st 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Awana Clubs 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Nov. 24th-Dec. 1st 

 Babies:        Suzi Donaldson & Jamie/ & Andrew Maddox-

Toddlers 1:     Maddison Blackerby, Jennifer Parris  

 2’s & 3’s:      Jane & Ken Minton 

 4’s & 5’s:      Gail Pointer & Diane Marshall                    

 Security:        Doug Rosser & Ted Acker 

Children’s Church: Tyler &Whitney Grimes            

You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:         Diana & Bailey Wilson 

Toddlers 1:   Dana & Dustin Mobley 

 2’s & 3’s:    Barbara & Larry Moss 

 4’s & 5’s     Debbie Cardwell, Kaye Hansmann 

 Security:      Randy Smith & Randy Goss 

 Children’s Church: Ryan & Anna Chambless 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

Nov. 26th 
Diane Bates 

Scotty Grimes 
Angelo Richardson 
Kayleigh Malloy 

Nov. 27th 
Sarah Purdy 
Chad Harper 

Nov. 28th 
Rachel Kirby 

Nov. 29th 
Carol Tierce 
Mattie Todd 
Nov. 30th 
Ben Ivey 

William Burgess 
Sloan Smith 

Dec. 1st 
Julie Garrett 

SUNDAY,  Nov. 24th 

SUNDAY,  Dec. 1st. 

 
D-LIFE GROUPS 

Please sign up for  
D-Life Groups. Sign up 
sheets and sample  
lessons are on the WMU 
Table. Call the Church 
Office 256-447-9496 or 
Pam Jones 256-405-7440 
for more info. If you feel 
led to start a D-Life 
group, please contact 
Pam. You can have a 
small group to start and 
break off if it grows  
larger. It’s a great way to 
study in a casual setting. 
This is a great way to 
reach our community, for 
those who may not want 
to attend a study at 
Church. 

Celebration of one hundred years in 
the life of the 
Piedmont First Baptist (1870

included the following activities: 
Wednesday night, October 21, 
1970, the WMU and Brotherhood 
presented an excellent program at 
the midweek service.  Sunday, 
October 25, the congregation 
observed 
Wednesday night, October 28, 
Bro. Gordon Wooddy presented a 
brief account of the Training 
Union movement and its local 
history. Sunday night, October 
25, former pastor, J. Holland 
Thomas, was the guest for the 
evening worship hour. November 
1, a special service was held to 
honor those in Christian 
vocations. Thanksgiving Day, 
Thursday November 26, 1970 was 
Homecoming Day for the 
Flock
was written by Tom Hill, music 
and youth director. The 
Flock
wisdom from the lessons of the 
past 100 years so that they might
Successfully meet the crisis of 
that day and the challenge of 
their tomorrow.

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

DESSERTS FOR THE  
HOLIDAYS                             

Now until December 31st. Please 
pick up a list from the WMU  
table in the hallway. Call the baker 
and place your order. The baker will 
collect your money. Reserve your 
dessert today! All proceeds go to 
support the Compass-New Direction 
Ministry. 

COOKIE SWAP, Dec. 8th 
If you would like to have a table 
to decorate for Cookie Swap, 
please see Carrie Yakely or  
Brandi Todd. They have a poster 
on the WMU Door. You can sign 
your name and what size table 
you need. See them for tickets to 
sell for your table. 

Thank you for all the prayers, 
cards and visits during the recent 
loss of my Dad. Please keep me and 
my family in your prayers. I love 
and appreciate my church family. 
Sincerely, Scott Maddox & Family 

YOUTH MISSION  TRIP 
The youth, grades 6-12, will be 
going to Mission Lab in New  
Orleans, Louisiana on June 7-12, 
2020. More info to come!
Questions, see Whitney Grimes. 

From the Pages of the 
“Little Flock” 

Celebration of one hundred years in 
the life of the “Little Flock” of  
Piedmont First Baptist (1870-1970)  
included the following activities: 
Wednesday night, October 21, 
1970, the WMU and Brotherhood 
presented an excellent program at 
the midweek service.  Sunday, 
October 25, the congregation  
observed “New Homes Day.” 
Wednesday night, October 28, 
Bro. Gordon Wooddy presented a 
brief account of the Training  
Union movement and its local 
history. Sunday night, October 
25, former pastor, J. Holland 
Thomas, was the guest for the 
evening worship hour. November 
1, a special service was held to 
honor those in Christian  
vocations. Thanksgiving Day, 
Thursday November 26, 1970 was 
Homecoming Day for the “Little  
Flock”! The “Centennial Hymn” 
was written by Tom Hill, music 
and youth director. The “Little 
Flock” of 1970 would draw  
wisdom from the lessons of the 
past 100 years so that they might 
Successfully meet the crisis of 
that day and the challenge of 
their tomorrow. 

PARABLES 
FBC Music & Drama Team will 
meet Wednesdays @ 5:15—6:45 
p.m..  If you have any questions 

please contact Penny Young. Come 
out and join in the fellowship. 



 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Sunday, Nov. 24th  
Churchwide Thanksgiving Meal immediately following Morning 
Worship. 
 
Community Thanksgiving Service at First Baptist, Sunday Evening 
at 5:30 p.m. 

 
Friday, Dec. 6th,  

Stuart Calvert will meet at the home of Lindsey Houck 6:30 p.m. 
 

Sunday, Dec. 8th 
Annual Cookie Swap at FBC Fellowship Hall, 1:30-3:00 p.m.  
Tickets: $3.00 
Theme: All Roads Lead Home At Christmas.  
See Carrie Yakely, Brandi Todd for tickets. 

Those who brought soup or Chili to the Nov. 3rd 
meal, please turn in a recipe for the cookbook. 
We have had so many good comments. Please 
turn in by Sunday, Nov. 24th. Please turn in  
recipes to Holly Williams, Kaye Hansmann, 
Shelia Harper or to the church office. Thank you 
so much for your help. 

As we continue in our Holiday traditions, let us not  
forget the sacrifices that are made by all branches of our 
Military. For those who do not get to come home to  
celebrate with family, we Pray for you to have comfort, 
peace and safety as you serve our Country and  
protect our Freedoms. God Bless America!!! 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Randy Harper 256-283-7966 
Dustin Steed 256-282-4733 

Nov. 24, 2019 

 
A PSALM OF THANKSGIVING 

Psalm 103:1-5 
 

Our Souls Are Stirred to Praise God (v. 1) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We Have a Need To Be Thankful (v. 2) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Count Your Many Blessings (vs. 3-5) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Closing Prayer     Jerry Jones 


